
 
February 17, 2022 
  
 
Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services: 
 
School-age children and daycare children should not be vaccinated.  
 
There are too many reports of adults being damaged by the covid vaccination and the 
military is reporting many adverse effects too. We cannot subject these little bodies to 
such stresses! Plus the covid vaccine has not had sufficient testing and trials. The 
vaccine has not passed standard safety measures that are used for other vaccines. 
 
Please use your influence to stop all mandates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edith Buller-Breer 
Newton, Harvey County, Kansas, District 72 
 
 
 
 
 

 


